
 
 

Notice of Study Commencement  
Barton Street and Fifty Road  

Municipal Class Environmental Assessment - Phases 3 and 4 
 
 The City is planning improvements to better serve our community by enhancing ways you 
commute such as by car, truck, transit, bike or on foot! 

Over the next two years, the City will be doing a number of studies to help inform these 
improvements. These studies will build on the recommendations made in the Fruitland-Winona 
Secondary Plan. One of these studies is on the Barton Street and Fifty Road. The goal of this 
study is to develop a preferred practical design to meet the needs of the community. This study 
is following the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Phases 3 and 4 process. 
 
For further details visit: www.hamilton.ca/barton-fifty-ea 
 
 
For more information contact: 
 
If you have any questions or comments, or any accessibility requirements in order to 
participate in the project please contact the staff below. 
 
Margaret Fazio, EP, MCIP, RPP 
Senior Project Manager – City Project Lead 
Infrastructure Planning Section, PED 
City of Hamilton 
Phone: 905-546-2424 ext. 2218  
Email: iplanning@hamilton.ca 

 
David Sinke, B. Eng. Mgt., P.Eng.  
Consultant Project Manager 
Amec Foster Wheeler Environment & Infrastructure  
3215 North Service Road, Burlington ON L7N 3G2 
Phone: 905-335-2353 ext. 1287 
Email: david.sinke@amecfw.com 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act.  With the exception of personal information, all comments will become 
part of the public record.    
This Notice published in Stoney Creek News on November 24 and December 1, 2016; and in 
Hamilton Spectator’s At Your Service on November 25 and December 2, 2016. 

Interested in participating in 
the study’s Focus Group?   
Please contact us by Friday, 
December 16, 2016. 
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